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The 10th Annual Carl “Tobey” Oxholm Summer Fellowship

The Drexel University Thomas R. Kline School of Law is pleased to announce the

10th Annual Carl “Tobey” Oxholm Summer Fellowship with the Philadelphia City Solicitor’s

Office.

The Fellowship is open to all second-year students who have an interest and seek to explore
a career in local government through a hands-on experience in the Solicitor’s Office during

summer 2017. The winner of this fellowship prize of $10,000 will be paid in May 2017.

All interested 2L students should submit the following application materials to Jen Moore at
j[dm3é8@drexel.edu by Thursday, October 20, 2016:

1.

Résumé

A personal statement (two pages maximum)
(a) highlighting your past experience and/or interest in municipal government
(b) explaining why a summer in the Solicitor’s Office “fits” who you are and what
you think you might want to do after graduation
(c) identifying two to three (maximum) divisions within the Solicitor’'s Office where
you would prefer to work (ranking your preference and explaining your
choices)

A personal reference from one of your professors at the law school, providing insight
info what you would bring to the internship.

All applications will be considered by a selection committee.

To learn more about the City Solicitor’s Office, please visit http://www.phila.gov/law/




